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Carnaby’s Black-Cockatoo workshop – a fun and informative day! 

 
On Tuesday 16 July, Moore Catchment Council, with funding provided through the State 
NRM Office, held an informative workshop on Carnaby’s Black-Cockatoos.  
 
The event was a great success with more than twenty-five people attending. Attendees were 
impressed with the presentations by Wally Kerkhoff from the Kerkhoff Carnaby Group, Sarah 
Mason, a farmer and keen Carnaby enthusiast and Paula and Kylie from Kaarakin Black-
Cockatoo Conservation Centre. The highlight of the day was meeting Chasey the Carnaby, 
brought up from Kaarakin, who wasn’t shy for the camera. 
 
Several attendees also visited Wally’s house where he cares for Carnaby’s and builds nesting 
logs before going on a short walk through Candy’s Bush Reserve with Jenny Borger from 
WWF to identify Carnaby feeding and nesting plant species. Unfortunately the walk was cut 
short due to the rain…but we can’t complain. 
 
Thank you to all who attended the workshop.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Chasey the Carnaby     The group at Wally’s house 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

            The group in Candy’s Bush Reserve 
 

For more information, please contact Julia at MCC on 9653 1355  


